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Today with Grace Church

9:00 a.m. - Classes
Children (4 yrs - 5th Grade)
Student Ministries (6th-12th Grade) 
Adult Class ~ Survey of the Old

                          Testament
Young Adult Class ~ Genesis

10:30 a.m. - Worship Service

    Children's Wing (Lower Level)
Room 10 (Lower Level)

   Fellowship Hall (Upper Level)

Room 6 (Lower Level)

Worship Center

Conference Room 2 (located at the top of the ramp) is available between the 9:00
and 10:30 hours for nursing mothers.

Greeters and Security Team
Today, Sunday, June 9, following the worship service we will have a brief meeting
with the Greeters and the Security Team in the Fellowship Hall.

Deacon Affirmation
The Elders are asking the congregation to affirm Joe Simkanin as a deacon at Grace
Church. Please review the biblical qualifications of a deacon in 1 Timothy 3:8-13 and
if you have any concerns regarding this affirmation, you are asked to talk to Joe
directly. If your concern was not satisfied following your conversation, take your
concern to the Elders (Matthew 18:15-16). This period of affirmation will end on
Sunday, June 23, with intent of presenting Joe as a deacon soon after.

Senior Trip
Our next Senior Trip will be Thursday, June 20, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
We will be taking a two hour cruise on the GoodTime III through Lake Erie and the
Cuyahoga River in Cleveland. We will stop for ice cream on the way home. The cost
for the cruise is $27 over 60 and $32 if under 60. You may purchase your own ticket
online or see Butch Wilhelm no later than Sunday, June 16.

Security Help Needed
We need additional persons to help serve as part of the GCOR Security Team.
Please consider serving our family of families in this very important role. Training will
be provided. Contact the office if you are interested in serving.

Stay Up-to-date:  GraceChurchRootstown.com

Facility Improvements Update
Renovation update! Painting has started! The AWANA office and side rooms all
have fresh paint on the ceilings! New lighting, flooring, and updated furniture will
be part of the improvements. Thank you for your continued investment in the life
of the church. Estimated cost is $18,000.  If you desire to give toward this project,
you can do so online by selecting "Capital Improvements" or by check indicating
"Capital Improvements" on the memo line.

Registrations
Registration is now open for Vacation Bible School and Student Ministries
Summer Camp.

 Vacation Bible School - July 7 - 11,  2024
 Student Ministries - Pine Lake Bible Summer Camp - July 21 - 26, 2024

Registration and more information can be found at
https://gcor.churchcenter.com/registrations/events or the Church Center app.
Pray for the Lord's seed to take root in the hearts of the children and teenagers
that will be able to attend.

VBS Helpers
If you are interested in helping with VBS this year, sign-up sheets with details
are at the Welcome Center. If you have any questions, contact Kim Jackson.

VBS Craft Needs
Collecting for VBS Crafts - Samples of what is needed can be found on the
table outside of the Nursery for reference.
White or clear containers (size does not matter)w/lids that a 4" circle will fit

     in. Qty needed is 20 by the end of June.
Shells 2 - 2 1/2 ' wide Qty needed is 20 by the end of June.
Coke or Pepsi half-liter plastic bottles. The bottle sample we have displayed

      is what we are going for, volcano shaped. Qty needed is 30 by next week.
      Mid-June at the latest.
Please see Debbie Kaufman with any questions.

Annual Community Picnic
Saturday, July 13, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. we will have our Annual
Community Picnic! All are welcome! Sign-up sheets can be found at the
Welcome Center.

Save the Date
On November 1 and 2, Dr. John Street will join us as we host a biblical
counseling conference. More information to come.



Nursery Workers
Today

9:00 a.m.- Mike Pritt; Eva Pieplow
10:30 a.m.-Beth Slater; Carly Ferrell

Next Week

  9:00 a.m - Kathi Pritt; Melody Parkison
10:30 a.m. - Lorie Fronk; Vicki Letts.

This Week's Calendar
June 9 - June 15

Wednesday
 7:00 p.m. - Worship Team Worship Center

 2024 Financials
                 General Budget

   $ 19,999.02 - May Giving
   $ 24,917.00  - Monthly Budget
   $123,247.17  - Giving YTD
   $124,585.00 - Budget YTD

Capital Improvement

                  $ 205.06 - April Giving
                $5.00 - June 2

Welcome Guests - We are glad you joined us this morning. Please stop by the Welcome
Center and pick up a visitor's packet.

Closed Caption is available during the sermon on your mobile device. Visit the Welcome
Center for instructions or scan the QR code at an entrance into the Worship Center.

Nursery is available during the 9:00 a.m. classes and 10:30 a.m. Worship Service.

A

Unified

Ministry

Ephesians 4:7-12

Pastor Scott Burdett

June 9, 2024
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